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Physiotherapy briefing note 
 
The local bus company Arriva have been approached and a meeting arranged to 
discuss the possibility of the relocation of the bus stop.  Patients currently attending 
the physiotherapy clinic at Medway Hospital are being surveyed to determine the 
number of patients who travel by, car, taxi or public transport.  This will help us 
identify the approximate percentage of patients who may have to walk from the bus 
stop.  
  
The exact measurement between the bus stop and Chambros House is also being 
measured, and proposals to allow access to the site by the quickest route being 
developed. 
  
A full report will be available to be submitted to the committee as soon as possible. 
  
Regards 
  
Christina Caller 
Assistant Director Procurement and Estates 
Medway Community Healthcare 
 


